‘Mental Health and
Wellbeing Commission

4 June 2021

By email:
Ref:  MWHC2021-001

Dear I
Official information request for employee data

| refer to your official information request dated 10 May to the Ministry of Health that was
transferred over for a partial response to the Mental Health and Wellbeing Commission
(MHWC) in relation to our specific employee information.

As at the 10 May, the information you have requested is provided in the table below:

Employees either seconded, fixed term contract or permanent #No
The number (not percentage) of public health employees whose annual salary is | O
under $60,000
The number (not percentage) of public health employees whose annual salary is | 2
between $60,000 - $100,000

The number (not percentage) of public health employees whose annual salary is | 9
more than $100,000

Please note, the Commission publishes some of its OIA responses on its website, after the
response is sent to the requester. The responses published are those that are considered to
have a high level of public interest. We will not publish your name, address or contact
details.

You also have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of our
response to your request. Information about how to make a complaint is available at
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.

Naku noa na

Karen Orsbhorn
Tumu Whakarae |l Chief Executive
Mental Health and Wellbeing Commission
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